
Public Gathering 

Trees and Ecological Resilience  

in Deerfield 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Town of Leverett and the Franklin Regional Council of Governments invite 

Leverett residents to hear about and comment on the MVP Plan: 

 Attend the public meeting: November 30th at 6pm via Zoom 

 Provide public comment between November 30 – December 14:  

o MVP Plan is located at https://www.leverett.ma.us 

o Submit a comment via email to Margie McGinnis, Leverett Town 

Administrator: townadministrator@leverett.ma.us 

WE WANT YOUR FEEDBACK! 
 
 

Monday, November 30, 6:00 p.m.  

Zoom Webinar 

Please register in advance of the meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_QtmnlDGYTrWB8HY7M8RFdw 

Leverett 

Municipal Vulnerability Preparedness (MVP) 

Public Meeting 
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